
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

February 1, 2020
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can 
do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long 1st VP
Jan Palmer 2nd VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins                2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Feb. 13- 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Bingo: Feb. 7- Team One
Breakfast: Feb. 8- Barrett Glascock, Shaun Steelman, 
and Lena Long
Program- Linda Ordway with Life Christian Outreach

Please remember to alert any young people in your life
who may be interested in working at the Southern 
Boone Community Pool this coming season. Paid 
lifeguards must be 15 or over. Kids 11-15 can apply to 
be volunteer Junior Guards. Applications are now 
available on our website Pool Page. Certification will 
be required before new lifeguards can start work.

Our inaugural Business Bonanza evening meeting will 
be March 28th at 6:00 p.m. Watch for more 
information as we get closer to the date.

Friday was our first night holding Bingo since the middle of 
January and it was busy, with 150 players trying their luck. 
Fortunately, Ken Bishop came in to help in the kitchen since 
we're still working on filling Team Five and Bonita was selling
paper in the Bingo window.

No meeting on Saturday – it was Pancake Day! We served 
231 hungry folks and received over $400 in donations. Thank
you to Lena, Barrett, and Missy for leading this and to all the 
incredible folks who showed up to work! 
Pancake Day Photos here.

Letitia DenHartog

http://ashlandoptimist.org/southernboonepool.html
http://ashlandoptimist.org/photos.html

